
    Planning Committee STAFF REPORT

Meeting Date: June 01, 2023

Subject State Route 4 Corridor Vision Study

Summary of Issues Staff and consultant will provide a presentation on the State 
Route 4 (SR 4) Corridor Vision Study (Study), which will 
examine the transportation infrastructure along SR 4 
extending from Interstate 80 (I-80) in the City of Hercules to 
the San Joaquin County line. The objective of the Study is to 
examine the transportation infrastructure along the corridor, 
encompassing SR 4, transit (rail and bus), freight (trucking, rail, 
and ports), arterials, and active transportation, to define and 
prioritize future infrastructure investments along the SR 4 
corridor within Contra Costa County.

Recommendations A presentation will be provided by John Hoang, Director, 
Planning, and Sasha Dansky, Principal/Vice President from 
Mark Thomas & Company. This is an informational item only; 
no staff recommendation at this time.

Staff Contact John Hoang

Financial Implications The total project cost is $547,100 funded by $300,000 in 
funding from the Measure J Strategic Plan Project 28007 and 
$247,100 of Measure J 18a - Growth Management funds.

Options None

Attachments A. Presentation

Changes from Committee  None

  



Planning Committee STAFF REPORT
June 01, 2023

Page 2 of 2

3
2
2
7

  Background

The Study will examine the transportation infrastructure along SR 4 extending from I-80 in 
the City of Hercules to the San Joaquin County line. The objective of the Study is to examine 
the transportation infrastructure along the corridor, encompassing SR 4, transit (rail and bus), 
freight (trucking, rail, and ports), arterials, and active transportation, to define and prioritize 
future infrastructure investments along the SR 4 corridor within Contra Costa County. The 
Study will result in a Comprehensive Multimodal Corridor Plan for the SR 4 Corridor.

A presentation will be provided by John Hoang, Director, Planning, and Sasha Dansky, 
Principal/Vice President from Mark Thomas & Company. This is an informational item only; 
no staff recommendation at this time.


